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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Lifting of Restrictions 

As I  am sure you are aware, the lifting of Cornavirus restrictions has been planned for 21st June. Until those restrictions are lifted 
and we have a clearer steer from the Department for Education, we will be continuing with the current arrangements at the begin-

ning and the end of the school day. Obviously we would like to have parents and carers in the school building and on the school 
site but until restrictions are lifted then we are unable to do this routinely. I will, of course, update you following the Government 

briefing on Monday 14th June. 

Wider Opportunities in Music Concert 

Parents and carers from the following groups are invited to come along to a celebration of your child/ren’s musical achievements 

on Thursday 24th June at 9.30am. You will be seated in the school playground and the children and Coren will perform for you. If 
your child/ren are in the following groups then please come along if you can: 

 Chestnut Class — Wider Opps (all instruments needed please) 

 Cedar Class — Recorders  

 Band — (instruments needed) 

 Choir 

Please come to the main entrance, you will need to sanitise your hands but you do not need to wear a face covering. We can ac-
commodate a maximum of 2 x adults per child. See you all on the 24th June. 

Foxlease Beech Class Residential Trip 

On Monday 14th June, Beech Class will be travelling to Foxlease in Hampshire—they are sure to have a wonderful trip. All chil-

dren who are travelling need to have taken a LFD test on Sunday 13th June and the result must be shared with Pam in the school 
office before the children travel. You can email Pam at admin@kentishtown.camden.sch.uk. We will post photos of the trip each 

day on our school website for you to see how your children are doing. If your child is not attending the trip then they are expected 
to come to school: I will not be authorising any absence.  

Big Wheel French Theatre Group 

On Friday 19th June we will welcome Roland and the Big Wheel Theatre group. They will perform in French for Ash and Willow, 

Cedar, Sycamore and Chestnut classes.  

Challenge Partners Virtual Review 

This week we have welcomed four external reviewers (virtually) to our school. The lead reviewer has been to our school twice 

before and that helped enormously. The reviewers (from Surrey, Yorkshire and Cornwall) worked with school staff and we spoke 
with parents and carers, governors and children about remote learning, the recovery curriculum, our curriculum review and the 

culture and ethos in our school. We agreed some very helpful next steps for our school and I will share the report with you when it 
is published. Bringing our school to life through the medium of Zoom has been a real challenge but staff worked well do just that.  

Orchestra of the Age of Enlightement 
This week we also welcomed some musicians from the OAE who played for Acorns and Oak classes. There are pictures on the 
next page and on our website: www.kentishtown.camden.sch.uk.  
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
James Humphries - Headteacher 

 







The Meet the Parents project is holding two online events in June for primary 
school parents deciding where to send their children for secondary.  Families 
from Acland Burghley, Camden School for Girls, La Sainte Union, Parliament Hill 
and William Ellis secondaries will be frankly answering any questions you might 
have about their school experience on Monday June the 14th from 6 to 7pm. To 
register for free, go to https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/152115506575.   
 
MTP will be running a similar event with families from Regent High School, Ma-
ria Fidelis, Haverstock, UCL Academy and Hampstead schools on Wednesday 
June the 16th. See https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/152120742235   
 
 All Camden’s schools are either Ofsted good or outstanding and work together 
as a family of schools. You can see a film about Camden secondaries 
here: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=db-zIk4__Kk 
 
Madeleine Holt 
info@meettheparents.info 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BIRTHDAYS IN MAY AND JUNE 
 

Happy Birthday to all those children who celebrate a birthday in the month of 
May and June. 
 
Milan    Avante      Jean   Anisa   Poppy  
Jason H   Nina    Hassan   Harriet   Robin  
Jason A   Sameeha   Luna   Francis    
Louis Z   Dorian    Noah   Lawrence  Orges  
Ilyas   Eloise    Annabel  Arthur   Rudy 
Frederick   Robyn    Josiah   Liam   Lila  
Kenny    Victor    Daisy    Max   Eliza  
Harley    Amelia    Serena    Ronnie   Asa  
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